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Republic of tl);:' Philippines

Bepartment of Education

Region IlI
Schools Division of Bataan

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 036 s. 2025

FROM : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
TO ; CONCERNED SDO PERSONNEL
SUBJECT - Change in Schedule of the Review and Recalibration of

the SDO Technical Assistance Operational Plan 2025

DATE £ August 6, 2025

This Office informs all concerned re: the Change in Schedule on the conduct of
Review and Recalibration of Division Technical Assistance Operational Plan from
August 8, 2025, to September 5, 2025, at Villa Amanda Resort and Restaurant, Abucay,
Bataan.

All other provisions of the Office Memorandum No. 34, s. 2025 remain in effect.

For information and compliance.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
v« Schools Division Superintendent f”l

S05/hgd
August 6, 2025
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